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A GHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

VIRTUAL OPEN EVENING

WEDNESDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2020

Enjoy our welcome video and take our
virtual tour at www.piggottschool.org

WEDNESDAY 7TH & THURSDAY 8TH
OCTOBER 2020 @ 3:30PM

Join the discussion during our LIVE WEBINAR
with Staff & Students. Register your interest
on our website!

Enquiries: 0118 940 2357 schooloffice@piggottschool.org
www.piggottschool.org Twitter: @PiggottCESchool




